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Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                              Friday 24th March 2023 
 
Year 6 Residential  
 
Thank you to those of you who attended the Avon Tyrell meeting after school on Monday. If you 
were unable to come, and have questions please do email me at deputy@wordsworthprimary.co.uk 
or visit the centres website at www.avontyrell.org.uk 
 
As you know, we have booked a Residential Visit for Year 6 next academic year to Avon Tyrell Youth 
Outdoor Activity Centre in the New Forest (Bransgore, Hampshire.) It is a magical setting which 
children absolutely love exploring and being part of. The date we have booked is Tuesday 31st 
October- Friday 3rd November. The children will leave school on the Tuesday morning and return to 
school at approximately 3pm on the Friday. 

 

 
The cost for the residential will be £227 - this includes transport, food, accommodation and the cost 
of various activities which will include: archery, climbing, zip wire, tree top trail, problem solving, 
discovery walks, adventure course, pioneering, camp fire, kayaking and a disco. This is a very 
competitive rate compared to other residential locations and includes a £10 discount per child from 
a charity fund we have secured. This has now been added to MCAS.  
 
As your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, we would like to offer them a place on the residential 
for £114 with the school covering the remaining cost. In order to secure your child’s place on the 
residential we are asking for a deposit of £25 by Friday 21st April. The remaining cost will need to be 
paid by Friday 21st July. You can choose to pay as much or as little as often as you like, providing the 
balance is paid by the July deadline, using MCAS. Mrs Evans can support parents with the MCAS app 
if needed. Please could you confirm whether your child would like a place on this fantastic residential 
opportunity and return to the office as soon as possible. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Sarah Barwell (Deputy Head)  

 
My child would like to go on the Avon Tyrell Residential                                            
 
I enclose a £25 deposit                                                                     
 
I will pay the £25 deposit by 21st April                                                            
 
Childs Name: _______________________        Class:______ 
 
Signed________________________________________________ 

http://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/
mailto:deputy@wordsworthprimary.co.uk
http://www.avontyrell.org.uk/

